
 

 

 Ukulele 

Each Wednesday, during the 
Spring term, Year 5 are 

learning how to play the 
ukulele. 

 

 

Recommended Read: 
Bikeability 

 

Bikeability letters came 

home before Christmas. 

Please ensure your child 

has their bicycle, helmet 

and appropriate clothing 

on the correct dates. 

 

 

 

 

YEAR FIVE 

Sketches in the style of Cressida Cowell 

We used the artwork of the author and illustrator,    

Cressida Cowell, to inspire our own drawings. Our aim 

was to create sketches that used pencil and charcoal to 

portray a scary Viking. 

Enjoy viewing some of our finished pieces below: 


